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Every year the Art Educators of New Jersey display the work of select art 

students to celebrate Youth Art Month.  Besides highlighting the talent of many 

students, this occasion reminds everyone of the significance of arts education 

and advocates for quality educational programs. 

This year three Kittatinny students had their artwork displayed at the Annex of 

the Statehouse from March 1-March 8.  Those artists are: 

Student Category Title Grade 

Alexa Babcock Scratchboard Drawing Queen of the Jungle Tenth 

Kora Garcia Watercolor Childhood Memories Seventh 

Camryn Ricard Pencil Drawing C.M. Sprouse Eighth 

 

An Awards Ceremonies was held on March 8th with guest speaker Rashad Malik 

Davis an artist/illustrator.  Kora Garcia, Camryn Ricard, and Alexa Babcock were 

honored at the State House, in Trenton.  This is a prestigious honor. Out of 

hundreds of entries, Kittatinny had three pieces selected for Youth art 

month.  Only six pieces were chosen to represent Sussex County and Kittatinny 

took half! 

 

If you would like to see these pieces in person, 

another ceremony will be held at the Judicial 

Center in Newton on March 21st at 6:00 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

     Mrs. Anderson and Alexa Babcock 

        Queen of the Jungle 

         By Alexa Babcock 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kora Garcia 

Childhood Memories 
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